
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING FORMAT FOR THE PITTSGROVE TOWNSHIP  
PLANNING BOARD  

  
  

TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting will take place on Tuesday, 
June 9, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. as advertised via annual notice.  The meeting format has been 
changed from in-person attendance at the Municipal Building, to teleconference due to 

COVID-19.  The public may attend this meeting via teleconferencing and comment during the 
designated public comment portion in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act.  

 
 

TO JOIN THE MEETING FROM A LANDLINE OR MOBILE PHONE: 
DIAL TELEPHONE #:  1 (301) 715-8592 

THEN ENTER ACCESS CODE: 87547875935 
 

TO JOIN THE MEETING FROM A COMPUTER:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87547875935 

 

The Agenda is posted on the Township Website at www.pittsgrovetownship.com; Committees, Planning 
Board, Agenda.  It is anticipated that formal action will be taken.  

  

_________________________________________________________ 

Barbara Laury, Planning Board Secretary 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87547875935

